
From: jph@harringtonmahoney.com 
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 10:55 AM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
Cc: D. Killelea; jph@harringtonmahoney.com; Susan L. Kohlbacher; 

anoble@eriebar.org 
 
Subject: Waiver of Bar Association of Erie County ("BAEC") Judiciary Committee 

Confidentiality 

 
Ms. Sassower - Thank you for speaking with me yesterday and providing all the Center for 

Judicial Accountability information. This will confirm that you agreed that your name may be 

referred to in questioning Michael Morris when he appears before the BAEC Judiciary 

Committee where he is seeking a BAEC rating for his candidacy for New York State Supreme 

Court. I would appreciate you confirming this waiver by return email. Thank you again for 

your assistance and in advance for your responding to this email. Regards. - Jim Harrington 

 

 

James P. Harrington 

Harrington & Mahoney 

70 Niagara Street, 3rd Floor 

Buffalo, New York  14202 

Ph: 716-853-3700 x214 
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